
DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
SPACE AND NAVAL WARFARE SYSTEMS CENTER ATLANTIC

P.O. BOX 190022

NORTH CHARLESTON, SC 29419-9022

IN REPLY REFER TO:

1800
Ser 812/03388

o 2 OCT 2015
From: Commanding Officer, Space and Naval Warfare Systems

Center Atlantic
To: The Honorable Nikki R. Haley

Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

SUbj: REQUEST FOR A MILITARY RETIREMENT LETTER

1. Request an appreciation letter from the Governor be
forwarded to the below address on the occasion of Chief Warrant
Officer Travis E. Meyer, retirement following twenty five years
of service in the United States Navy on 1 November 2015.

2. The letter will be presented to him the day of ceremony on
16 October 2015. Questions concerning this matter can be
directed to Mr. John H. Monroe at (843) 218-6549, e-mail
address: john.monroe1.ctr@navy.mil.

3. Request return correspondence to:

Commanding Officer
Space and Naval Warfare Systems Center Atlantic
Attn: John H. Monroe Code 81200
P.O. Box 190022
North Charleston, VA 29419-9022

Marcia L. iemba
By directlon


